
 

GPSSBC Resolution 5/2015 (recognition of improved 
qualification) 
 
Pursuant to deliberations at the previous DBC meeting, a bilateral meeting was held on 24 June 2020. 
The employer reported that they had assigned a team of contract employees, to work on the 
compilation of the list of qualification template as directed by DPSA. The exercise was completed and 
re-submitted for consideration. 
 
The PSA noted the report, however, indicated that the delay had disadvantaged most of the members 
who qualified at the time to receive the benefit and have now left the department. The PSA urged the 
department to fast track the process, so that employees are not further disadvantaged. The employer 
would issue a circular to request all those employees eligible, to the benefit in terms of the Resolution, 
to submit their names to the Human Resources Management unit to be processed as per the directive 
from DPSA. 
 
The PSA will monitor the process and provide updates about developments in this regard. 
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